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Our mission statement:

"We are a spirit-filled community of sisters, supporting each other

with love and respect; creating safe, sacred spaces in which we share

rituals and celebrate milestones. We honor our sisters with love and

trust as we share our journeys and seek our truths. What is shared in circle, remains in
circle."

In the Beforetimes, we held in-person rituals on full moons, solstices, equinoxes, and cross
quarters. Anyone identifying as a sister was welcome. There was (and still is) a private
Facebook group a sister could join after she'd been to an in-person ritual. This tension
between welcoming and privacy is necessary to protect us from the prejudice against
pagans which is still all too prevalent, but it made welcoming new sisters to an all virtual
space quite difficult. The sages who have kept us going have had significant life changes,
and were not able to devote the time and energy they did before. Still, we had some
amazing, rejuvenating online rituals, and companionship both online and at the labyrinth.
We look forward to growing our circle in the coming year.

Blessed be.



